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Notice No. 193 Date: 06.08.2024

This is to notify for all newly admitted students of B.A./B.Sc. Semester-| for the academic year
2024-2025 are informed that an Induction Class has been scheduled on 7" August, 2024 at 10:00
a.m. in the Indoor Sports Hall of this college.

The Induction Class is mandatory for all new students, and attendance will be taken. The
programme aims to familiarize students with the college's academic environment, rules, and
regulations, as well as provide an opportunity to meet with faculty members and peers.

Progrmmes:
Welcome address by the Principal, Faculty Members and other delegates
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Introduction to college facilities and resources
Overview of academic programs and curriculum
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Rules and Regulations

Y

Question & Answer session
All students are requested to report to the venue on time, carrying their admission
documents and ID proof. ‘

We request all students, faculty, and staff to be present on this programme on that day and
time.
All concerned are hereby requested to forward this notice among the students of respective

department accordingly.
All concerned will please note. B‘gt uﬂ’?
(Dr. Mausumi Bandyopadhyay)

Principal & Secretary
Mahishadal Girls’ College




